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w T O - 8 o Diane Safko President As the fall season comes to an end and winter sets in, the Executive Board has been
—_ - () "J; Lida Hood Vice-Presid hard at work finding nominees for the 2011 board candidates and attempting to fill
O T ida Hoo ice-President
e m q>) DO < E D Webb - chairperson positions for the 2011 exhibits. This newsletter contains the 2011 AAJ
I LL. f w . = B % o Loeh L el Slate of Officers and chairpersons. (see below) Please review the information and
@) . e = SamHoward  Recording Secretary take note that at this date we are still in need of chairpersons for the 2011 summer
P >< < E o 3 Florence Doyka  Membership/ Corr Secretary and fall exhibits. We do have members who are willing to co-chair these shows, but
L] Ll ) - N ®) o ; Lida Hood Scholarshi would like to work with a more experienced member who has chaired an exhibit
— ~— = e c > L AL previously. If you are able and willing to chair an exhibit, please contact AAJ by e-mail
Z T «— = -— (O 8 Duane Webb  Newsletter/website or by calling me at (814) 421-1525. This is a prime opportunity to share your
— o © - ) Marianne Krizner Patron Chair knowledge with our newer members. Our organization exists solely by volunteer
— W N <O . X Mike Begenyi  Spring Show Co-Cheirs assistance and the support of its members.
Norman Ed
. . As you may recall, in the summer newsletter members were asked to vote on the
Eahe Raspet | Summer Show Co-Chairs revisions made to our By-Laws. All votes were to be received by October 15th | am
LISt pleased to announce that the revisions to the By-Laws T
Diane Safko Fall Show Co-Chairs were passed by an overwhelming vote to approve.
Al Just Thank you for your participation and | commend the
Janie Leck-Grela  Winter Show Co-Chairs members of the committee who completed the revisions.
Judith Lansberry
In September, AAJ’s 78th Annual Fall Exhibit opened at
. . Southern Alleghenies Museum of Art at Johnstown. It will
Keep up on all Allied Artists shows and events . ; .
by visiting:  www.johnstownart.com continue to be on display until January 7, 2011.
Alred Allied Artists of Johnstown Pennsylvania ' ' ' (continued on page 2) Diane Safko

it sls PO Box 1547

ostosn, Tyl Johnstown, PA 15907 Allied Artists of Johnstown, Pa Inc.

2011 Slate of Officers & Meeting Schedule
Allied Artists of Johnstown is pleased to announce the 2011 Board Candidates.
Note: Candidates will be elected during the annual meeting;
Wednesday, January 12, 2011. Members are encouraged to attend.
Please contact AAJ with any questions, comments or suggestions for board
candidates at; aaj@atlanticbb.net or:
AAJ at P.O. Box 1547 Johnstown, PA 15907
Phone: (814) 421-1525

President: Diane Safko Vice President: Lida Hood
Treasurer: Duane Webb Secretary: Sam Howard
Membership: Judith Lansberry Patron Chair: Marianne Krizner
Scholarship Chair: Lida Hood Newsletter/Website: Duane \Webb
Winter Show: Jim Richey Spring Show: Ken Cotlar
Summer Show: OPEN Fall Show: OPEN

*Please see 2011 Exhibit Schedule for locations & dates of shows

Board Meetings will be held on the second Wednesday of each month
at 7:00 PM at the Bottle Works Ethnic Arts Center
411 Third Avenue, Johnstown, PA 15906
All are welcome to attend

SLATE OF OFFICERS




